MINUTES
HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, April 24, 2013 at 4:00
p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

At’cendihg were Earrnestine White, Melissa Green and Interim Cdunty Director Andrea Cobb
The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.
The monthly county expenditures report was discussed and approved.

There was no Office of Independence Report available due to the new Business Operation
Process. When data become available it will most likely be regional information.

The Social Services report was discussed.

Director’s report:
o+ Business Operation Process continues to have some technical issues but these are being

addressed quickly and resolved.

 Kenny Jarvis, Regional Director is attempting to set up a time to meet with all parties
who will serve on the interview committee. Melissa Green advised she may have a
conference call with him tomorrow regarding this.

« The Proposed Budget for FY 2014 was included for each county board member to
review. It is due to Jon Caime by the end of the month. There was some discussion of

the budget items.
« Both Ms. Green and Ms. White inquired as to if they needed to go ahead call the

members of the Board of Commissioners regarding the budget. Ms. Cobb advised she
would bring the schedule of how the budget progressed to the next meeting to
determine when would be an appropriate time to start calling.

No further business, meeting adjourned. The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday,
May 29, 2013 at 4:00 p.m.
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